BDF: Information disclosure about cancellation of public company registration 
On 29 May 2020, Binh Dinh Footwear Joint Stock Company announced the cancellation of public company registration, according to the Documentary No. 3495/ UBCK GSDC dated 25 May 2020 of the State Securities Commission as follows:
Regarding the request for cancellation of public company registration in the Documentary No. 23/ CTCPG dated 16 Apr 2020 of Binh Dinh Footwear Joint Stock Company (“the Company”/ “BDF”), the State Securities Commission (SSC) gave the opinion as follows:

Pursuant to the regulations in Article 36, the Decree No. 58/ 2012/ ND - CP dated 20 July 2012 of the Government on stipulating in detail and guiding the implementation of a number of articles of the securities law and the law amending and supplementing a number of articles of securities law, the State Securities Commission announces cancelling public company registration for the Company from 10 Apr 2020.
The State Securities Commission requires to the Company to disclose information related to the cancellation of public company registration in accordance with the regulations in Clause 4, Article 36 of the Decree No. 58/ 2012/ ND - CP and to take full responsibilities for the information related to the cancellation of public company registration.
